
Youth Staff 

 

 

Anne Howard comes to First Presbyterian Church as Youth Director as of July 

2013.  She is a former member of Central Presbyterian Church in Towson and a 

current member of New Hope Fellowship of Westminster where she served in 

2012 and 2013 as one of their middle school Sunday school teachers.  She holds 

a degree in Elementary Education from Towson University and received her 

master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction from Western Maryland College.  

She has retired from full time elementary teaching and is a substitute teacher 

with CCPS as well as our Youth Director, and Co Christian Education Director. 

Anne and her husband Phil have two girls- Bethany and Grace.  Bethany is in 12th 

grade at Westminster High school and is on the Varsity Cheer Team and is the 

CCCTC Nursing Program. Grace is entering 9th grade also at Westminster High 

School.  

 

 

Linda Frick has been a member with First Presbyterian for 19 years however, 
her connection to First Presbyterian goes back to her Grandparents, Mary and 
Lewis Bond, who were original Charter members. Linda’s background is in 
administration and business where she worked in the insurance industry for 14 
years. Linda handles the office work and is the coordinator for the Youth 
Ministry as well as Co Christian Education Director with Anne. Linda and her 
husband Tim have 2 children, Nicolette who is in 12th grade at Westminster High 
school and is in the Cosmetology program at the CCCTC. Cody is in 8th grade 
Carroll Lutheran School, where Linda also works in the before and after care 
program. 

 

 


